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12th January 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
AFC BOURNEMOUTH LUNCHTIME FOOTBALL CLUB 
 
We are pleased to announce that we are able to extend the AFC Bournemouth Lunchtime Football 
Club to Year 6 again in addition to Year 5 this term.  
 
As before the club will take place on a Monday lunchtime.  It will be approximately 40 minutes in 
length and there is no cost.  Children will need to wear their PE kits.  
 
We are asking for children to commit to coming each week to ensure we can fill the available 
spaces.  If you would like a space for your child, please email school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk as 
soon as possible.  Sessions will be commencing on Monday 17th January 2022.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Kate Webster  
PE Leader   
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